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Dear Forestry Commission

Notification under Part 7, Class A of the Town and Country Planning (General
Permitted Development) Order 1995 for proposed improvement works to forest track
and turning point at Ellerburn Road, Low Dalby Village

Thank you for your notification under the above Order, which was received at the National
Park Office on 10 April 2012.

[ 'am writing, on behalf of the National Park Authority, to advise you that approvaf your
proposal proposed improvement works to forest track and turning point at Ellerburn Road
Low Dalby Village, as shown on the submitted plans, has been approved subject to the

following informative(s):

1. The existing Public Right(s) of Way on the site must be protected and kept clear of any
obstruction until such time as any alternative route has been provided and confirmed
under an Order made under the Town and Country Planning Act 1990. Applicants are
advised to contact the North York Moors National Park Authority, Public Rights of Way
Cfficer at The Old Vicarage, Bondgate, Helmsley on 01439 772700 to obtain up-to-
date information regarding the line of the route of the way. The applicant should
discuss with the Highway Authority any proposals for altering the route.

2. The applicant is advised that the track works are close to a feature recorded on the
North York Moors HER (HER 8111.01043 trap: rabbit). As yet, no remains have been
identified on the ground but potential features should be respected, The
applicants/contractors are advised to contact the North York Moors Archaeologist at
The Old Vicarage, Bondgate, Helmsley on 01439 772700 for further information.

The work must be carried out in accordance with the detailed specifications and plans
comprised in the notification hereby approved and within five years of the date of this letter,
otherwise a new formal notification will be required.

Yours sincerely

Mir C M France
Director of Planning
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Working together to sustain the landscape and life of the North York Moors for both present and future generations to enjoy



